February 20, 1992

Rev. Dr. Robert E.H. Peeples 8 Moon Shell Road Hilton Head Island SC 29928

Dear Dr. Peeples,

On behalf of the Publications Committee of the Huguenot Society of SC, I am writing to tell you that we feel the time has come to continue your research article on, "The Jaudons of Carolina". We have the space to publish pages 62 to 87 in the #97 Transaction to be printed in the fall of 1992. Possibly, the conclusion can be published in a following issue. We plan to carry this article through the children of Mary Elizabeth Lawton Mathews.

Please let us know if this is agreeable, and if you have any questions, please get in touch with me.

Very truly yours, Wary W. Horlbeck

Mrs. Mary W. Horlbeck Chairman, Publications Committee Huquenot Society of SC